
 

 

13th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

World Children's Day 

 

At Oswald Road we are very proud to be a Rights Respecting school. On Wednesday 20th 

November we would like to celebrate this by marking World Children's Day.  

 

World Children’s Day celebrates the power of children to change the world. This World 

Children’s Day is extra special, as it marks the 30th anniversary of the UN Convention on the 

Rights of the Child.  

 

If your child would like to celebrate along with UNICEF, they can come to school dressed in 

blue (UNICEF's colour) on this day and bring £1 with them, which we will donate to UNICEF. 

You can also make your donation online via Parent Pay if you’d prefer. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Kathryn Whalley Ben Halima 

Rights Respecting Lead 


